
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
7-Dec-2021  
 
 
To our stakeholders: 
  

UNGC Grace Letter 
 
Please accept our request for an extension of the deadline to submit our COP as we are going 
through an additional review process to assess the content and scope of reporting in order to 
complete the external assurance process. Since this is the first time the report is undergoing external 
assurance, we would appreciate the additional time to complete the necessary reviews.  
 
The COP will be submitted within 80 days. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Denver DeZylva 
Senior Vice President – Facilities and Sustainability 
(DDeZylva@virtusa.com) 

 


